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Star of the Week 

Cara - Nursery 

Aliyah - Reception 

Violet - Year 1                          

Jack -Year 2 

Abbygail - Year 3 

Lacey - Year 4 

Deacon - Year 5 

Lacey - Year 6 

For Your Diary – Holidays and PD Days 2022/23 

Summer holidays begin 21st July. 

Last day at school is Thursday 20th July. 

Children return to school on Tuesday 5th 

September. 

Year 4 

Year 4 visited Thornaby Library to see 

Ivan. As always, the children thoroughly 

enjoyed their visit and were lucky enough 

to look at, discuss and learn about 

artefacts from WW1. Furthermore, Ivan told 

the children a story about a local WW1 

hero, Edward Cooper, who was awarded the 

Victoria Cross.  Friends of Village Primary Summer 

Events 

Summer Discos—Wednesday 12th July 

See their Facebook page for more information. 

 

Summer Fair 

We would like to thank the Friends of Village 

Primary  for another successful Summer Fair. 

Thank you for all your hard work organising 

this wonderful event. 
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Year 2 

Year 2 have had a 
fantastic music 
lesson outside. They 
used the 
xylophones' to 
explore the 
different sounds 
that they made.   

Year 3 

Year 3 have had 

ukulele lessons 

throughout this 

year. This has 

helped them to 

develop many 

Village Values 

including 

listening, 

confidence and 

patience. Children are now able to play a 

range of notes and some simple songs. We 

are very proud of them.  

Year 3, continued our work on light this week 

by drawing around our shadows in the 

sunshine ☀️. Next week, we are going to look 

at how the size of shadows can change.   

 

 

Sports Day 

Sports day Monday is 10th July - weather 
permitting. If raining heavily we will postpone until 
Friday 14th July. Children are to come to school in 
full pe kits and sensible shoes. Waterbottles will be 
needed and suncream and hats if sunny. 

Year 1, 2 and 3 starting at 9.30am (approximately 
1 hour) 

Year 4, 5 and 6 starting 1.30pm (approximately 1 
1/2 hours) 
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Nursery 

Nursery have had a Teddy bear picnic! We 

have made teddy bear hats and used a knife 

to spread butter and jam for our sandwiches. 

We enjoyed our sandwiches with milk and sat 

with our friends and our teddies. 

Year 5 - Library Visit 

On Tuesday, we visited Thornaby Library to enjoy 

reading books and to listen to a story with Ivan the 

librarian.  

‘I loved the library and Ivan is such an enthusiastic 

storyteller.’ Beaux 

‘I liked learning about the Summer Reading chal-

lenge.’ Daisy 

‘The story was about Orian, Poseidon, Aphrodite, 

a King and the Seven Sisters. It was linked to our 

Ancient Greeks topic and it told us to always keep 

our promises.’ Jessica 


